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Dear Parents/Guardians
Your child is scheduled to participate in the DECA ICDC trip to Nashville, Tennessee, USA.  As you are likely aware, over the past two years, there have been concerns that individuals may be turned away at the US border due to their religious or ethnic background.  York Region District School Board believes in equity as a foundational practice, and as such we are committed to providing field trip opportunities in a fair and inclusive manner.  In light of these concerns, should any student be turned away at the border due to their religion or ethnic background, the trip will be cancelled and all students will return to the school.  To date, we have had no incidents or issues with school trips at border crossings for these reasons, and are hopeful that no issues will occur.  However, should a school trip be cancelled for these reasons and the required insurance you have purchased as part of your trip not cover the costs, you will be reimbursed by the Board.
We acknowledge that this may cause some uncertainty and possibly some disappointment; however, we have a collective responsibility to ensure that all of our students and staff are treated equitably and with dignity and respect.  
Please be advised that the above cancelation of the trip will only apply in a situation in which a student is turned away because of social identity as stated above.  If a student is denied entry into the USA because the student has broken the law or for other reasons not related to their social identity, then the trip will continue for the remaining students. Likewise, if at any point in the trip, a student’s participation on the trip is revoked because of violations of the school’s code of conduct or to other irresponsible or untrustworthy student behavior, as outlined in the Field Trip Informed Consent Agreement, the trip will continue for the other students.  In these cases, parents/guardians of the student will be contacted and the student will be sent home at the expense of the parents/guardians, and the Board will not be responsible for the reimbursement of costs. There may also be further disciplinary action such as suspension by the school.  
Thank you for your understanding.  We will continue to monitor the situation regarding entry to the United States and keep all parents/guardians apprised if any changes should occur.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
Debbie Linkewich
Please acknowledge your understanding of the above information regarding border crossings to the US.
DECA ICDC Nashville, Tennessee
Date:   April 27, 2020 - May 4, 2020
Student’s Name: ___________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: _________________________________________
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